

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF Tel: (0191) 716 1700 Email: school@str.bwcet.com

Head Teacher: Mr D Juric
Chair of Governors: Miss A Nichols

20th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

MFL Barcelona Trip meeting

On <u>Thursday 27th June (4.30pm)</u> we will be holding a parent information evening ahead of our Spanish Department trip to Barcelona. <u>The meeting will take place in the Drama Hall</u> of the school and will provide more information about the trip, including specific travel details, more information on the planned activities as well as outlining the expectations of the students while on the trip. The meeting will also give parents and carers the opportunity to ask any questions they may have.

We understand that not all parents/carers will be able to attend the meeting due to work / other commitments – if you are not able to attend the information evening and would prefer us to contact you separately with key details then please let us know. Alternatively, any questions you may have do not hesitate to contact us here at the MFL department.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Donkin (Head of Spanish) / Mr M Hurst (Teacher of Spanish / Head of Durham House)

















